MARY PETTUS THOMAS MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP FORM

Department of Foreign Languages and Literatures

The Department of Foreign Languages and Literatures at The University of Memphis will offer several scholarships through the Mary Pettus Thomas Memorial Scholarship fund to foreign language majors enrolled in a University of Memphis study abroad program.  Applicants must have achieved Junior status (60 hours) by the end of the Spring 2016 semester and must be an undergraduate student with a cumulative GPA of at least 3.00. Please submit this application, along with a personal statement of no more than two pages, and have a letter of recommendation from a University of Memphis foreign language faculty member submitted by email to: Dr. Will Thompson at wjthmpsn@memphis.edu.  Deadline for Summer and Fall 2016 programs: February 12, 2016.
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APPLICANTS MUST SUBMIT THIS FORM, AS WELL AS: 

1. A brief statement (1-2 pages) describing your future plans, interest in foreign language study, and motivation for pursuing study abroad.
2. A letter of recommendation from a faculty member in the Department of Foreign Languages and Literatures (this should be submitted by email directly to Dr. Thompson by the faculty member).
